22<sup>nd</sup> February 2024



Dear Parents / Carers

## **Keeping Safe Online**

Over this last term it has been brought to our attention that some of the additional chat features the games that our children are playing on at home are causing issues. Many of the games have the feature to be able to talk/text other players, some who they may know and potentially some who they don't know and have linked up with through gaming.

For example, the communication feature on Fortnite and Roblox are causing some concerns between pupils at school therefore we would please request that parents check who your children are talking to and what is being said. There have been times when unkind things have been said.

There are many excellent resources available to families to support keeping children safe online, please see the links below:

Parents and Carers - UK Safer Internet Centre



Parents & carers | Childnet



We always use 'SMART' at school when teaching children about staying safe online, please see the reverse of this letter. If you have any questions, please contact your child's classroom teacher.

Thank you for all your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Michels Head of Primary, Oasis Academy Don Valley.

**Principal:** Mr T Mahmood

Leeds Road Sheffield

S9 3TY

Tel No: 0114 220 0400

Email: info@oasisdonvalley.org Website: www.oasisacademydonvalley.org

